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The New Paltz Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred at approximately 4:20am on 
July 24th, 2021.  
 
The New Paltz Police Department received a call for a disturbance outside a local establishment in the Village. 
Upon officer’s arrival, they determined that an armed robbery had just occurred. Through investigation, 
members learned that the victims were involved in a verbal dispute with the suspects earlier in the evening.  
 
At approximately 4:20am, the suspects observed the victims sitting outside of a business in the area of Main 
Street and Prospect Street. One of the suspects approached the victims, displayed a handgun, and demanded 
personal belongings. The suspect then returned to a waiting vehicle and fled eastbound on Main Street. 
 
New Paltz Police are investigating the incident and following up on active leads.  Anyone with information is 
asked to contact the New Paltz Police Detective Division at (845) 255-1357.   
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